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   Head: A. S Naismith 

Dalling Road London W6 0UD ◦ Tel: 020 8748 2566 ◦ email: office@fgschool.uk ◦ website: floragardens.lbhf.sch.uk 

There is a coffee morning at 9am on 

Friday 23
rd

 March in the ICT Suite 

for all parents of children on the 

Special Educational Needs register 

in school. This is a chance to come 

and ask questions and chat to the 

SENCo, Mrs Asserati, about anything 

you would like and a chance to 

network with like-minded parents. 

There is a presentation from the 

Helping Hands charity about funding 

and financial support for parents of 

SEN children and is a fantastic 

opportunity to get any further 

support that may be needed. Please 

do come and chat to Mrs Asserati on 

the gate and playground if you would 

like any further information, 

otherwise we hope to see you there! 

                     

Mr Naismith would like to invite parents to join 

their child for a Mother’s Day Lunch on 

Wednesday 22
nd

 March from 11.30am onwards. 

If you more than one child you can choose to 

have either dinner or afters with each child. 

The cost is £3.00 and available on Pay360. 

The invitation is attached with this newsletter. 
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Class Attendance 

Reception – 91.9% 

Year 1 – 97.2% 

Year 2 – 98.1% 

Year 3 –85.6% 

Year 4 –92.9% 

Year 5 – 91.7% 

Year 6 – 93.3% 
 

Well done Year 2 

Value Award Winners 
 

Nursery – Whole Class 

Rec – Whole Class 

Year 1 – Whole Class 

Year 2 – Tahn 

Year 3 – Lola 

Year 4 – Ahmed 

Year 5 – Aron 

Year 6 – Saif 

P.E – Jelisha, Efrata, 

Pash’a, Lujain, Renae, 

Adrianna & Danya 

Music – Victor 

Mrs Fahad’s stars- 

Tristen, Yusuf & Ezra 

 

 

Please note - we have made some changes to the term dates. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Y5 and Y6 girls went out to the London 

Youth Games qualifying tournament at 

Powerleague Shepherds Bush on Tuesday. The 

girls outdone themselves, beating both St 

Peter's and Addison on the way to the quarter 

final stage. There were some super-saves by 

Efrata and some epic goal scoring by Pash'a and 

Jelisha. Unfortunately, the girls lost the quarter-

final but should be really proud of themselves. 

Well done!!  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Fulham Irish are setting up an 

underage Gaelic Football Club. 

For anybody interested, 

training and registration is 

Sunday 26th March. If you 

have questions, please get in 

contact with Miss Cullen at 

office@fgschool.uk. 


